
Drinking water is a 
significant source of 
lead exposure.

How much is in yours?

Researchers at the University of Iowa are 
providing FREE water sampling kits 
starting the week of January 4th, 2021.

Request your water sampling kit by emailing 
get-the-lead-out@uiowa.edu.

Your participation will help us understand whether commercially-available 
lead tests can provide an alternative to lab testing. You will be provided two 
test strips to test your tap water and additional water we send you. Our 
research is independently-funded by the Environmental Protection Agency 
and the University of Iowa.
*Priority will be given to participants with older homes, young children, or known lead 
plumbing or service lines.

The only way to know 
if you have lead in 
your water is to test. 




